
Sold by Minihaha, Morrissey, Ozsale and Platypus Australia 
between 16 October 2018 and 13 December 2021 

Defect  
The products do not comply with the fire hazard labelling requirements 
of the mandatory safety standard for nightwear for children. The 
products do not have the required fire hazard labelling. 

Hazard  
The products may pose a potential fire risk to the wearer. 

What to do  
Consumers should stop using the product and contact Ozsale to request 
a refund. Consumers will be asked to provide evidence that the towel 
has been destroyed. If the towel has already been disposed of, 
consumers are asked to notify Ozsale so that the safe disposal of the 
products can be monitored. 

Contact details  
For more information, contact Ozsale via 
https://www.ozsale.com.au/my-account/contacts/new/other-enquiry 
or on https://www.ozsale.com.au/my-account/request-contact 

Hooded Towels


